MINUTES

SPECIAL MEETING

BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS
OF THE CITY OF LOS ANGELES

April 13, 2006

The Board of Recreation and Park Commissioners of the City of Los Angeles
convened in special session at the Griffith Observatory at 3:10 p.m.
Present were Vice-President Mary Luévano, Commissioners Maria A.
Casillas, Candy Spelling and Johnathan Williams. Absent: President
Christina Sanchez-Camino. Also present were Kevin Regan, Assistant
General Manager, and Senior Assistant City Attorney Mark Brown.

PUBLIC COMMENT

No requests were made for public comment.

TQUR

Dr. E.C. Krupp, Observatory Director, and Mr. Sammy Wong, Architect,
Department of Public Works, Bureau of Engineering, conducted a tour of
the Griffith Observatory Renovation site.

At 3:35 p.m. Commisgioner Spelling arrived to join the tour.

At 3:40 p.m. Vice-President Luévano arrived to join the tour.

NEXT MEETING

The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Recreation and Park
Commissioners will be held on Monday, April 17, 2006 at 5:30 p.m.,
Baldwin Hills Recreation Center, 5401 Highlight Place, Los Angeles, CA
90016.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Board, the Special
meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
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